
Board of Supervisors Minutes 
January 23, 2024 

 
The Tama County Board of Supervisors met at 9:45 a.m. January 23, 2024.  Present: 1st District 
Supervisor, Curt Hilmer; 2nd District Supervisor, Bill Faircloth and 3rd District Supervisor, Dan Anderson.  
 

At 9:45 Chairman Hilmer opened a public hearing regarding precinct redistricting due to the addition of 
two new Supervisors Districts.   This includes Ordinance #I.6 An Ordinance Establishing Tama County 
Voting Precincts.   Public comments: Favorable.  At 10:01 Chairman Hilmer closed the public 
hearing.  Motion by Faircloth, seconded by Anderson to approve the 2nd public hearing and waive the 
third public hearing scheduled for January 24th.   All voted aye.  Motion carried.   
 
Chairman Hilmer adjourned the meeting at 9:49 a.m 
 


